
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CITY OF HUNTINGTON BEACH 

INTERDEPARTMENTAL COMMUNICATION 
 

TO:    Robin Estanislau, City Clerk 
 
SUBMITTED BY: Steve Holtz, Deputy Community Development Director 
 
FROM:   Charles Kovac, Housing Manager  
 
DATE:   May 7, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: SUPPLEMENTAL COMMINICATION FOR ITEM 25 (24-247) -  

Consideration of the 2024-2025 Annual Action Plan for 
Federal Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and 
HOME Investment Partnerships (HOME) Entitlement Grant 
Programs 

 
 
 
The Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) released the final funding 
allocation for the City of Huntington Beach on May 7, 2024. Staff have updated the 
calculations for the 2024-25 Fiscal Year.  
 
In addition, the PowerPoint now includes the updated funding allocations from HUD. 
 
If approved, the minutes for Item No. 25 will indicate that the item was approved as amended 
by supplemental communication. 
   
Attachments: Revised Attach 3-PPT-CC Public Hearing-24-25 AAP-May 7 2024 
 
C: City Clerk 


